
March 17, 2020 

Special Announcement  

Golf Course, Masa's Grill & 

Driving Range 

Opening Postponed 

Due to the evolving situation with COVID-19, regulations involving 
restaurants, bars, golf courses, and public gatherings, The Harvest Golf Club 
has made the decision to delay its opening of the Golf Course, Masa's Grill, 
and Driving Range by a minimum of 1 week. 
 
We will continue to monitor the Government/Health Authorities rules & 
regulations as they unfold. A re-evaluation will be made Tuesday, March 24th, 
at 12 noon to determine our next course of action. 
 
Online & phone booking for the possible opening of Friday, March 27th 
onward will remain open until a further determination is made. 
 
We would like to thank you for your understanding and patience on this 
decision. In the mean time, let us wish you great health and safety during this 
unprecedented times. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this course of action, please do not 
hesitate to contact me personally, at anytime of your choosing, and I would be 
happy to discuss these measures in greater detail. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Gilles Dufort 
Executive Professional/General Manager 
The Harvest Golf Club LTD. 
 


